Phone: 608-422-7000

Fax: 608-422-7158



December 2, 2020

Bridget Chybowski, Coordinator Citizen Review Panel Division of Milwaukee Child Protective Services (DMCPS) 635 N. 26th Street Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Ms. Chybowski:

Thank you for your timely submission of Division of Milwaukee Child Protective Services' 2019 annual report in compliance with the Federal Child Abuse Prevention and Treatment Act (CAPTA). The panel did not submit any specific recommendations for the Division of Safety and Permanence, so please accept this written response as acknowledgement that we have received and reviewed your report.

Thank you for your panel's continued dedication and efforts on behalf of Wisconsin children and their families.

Sincerely,

Wendy Henderson

Division Administrator